Parnjit Singh

From: Marios George [
Sent: 21 February 2022 13:13

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 23 Highfields Grove

Dear Amy Aly

We live at No 22 Highfields Grove since 1990. I recently saw this hidden from view on a post on Fitzroy
Park N6.

I object in the strongest terms. All properties are subject to covenants which prohibit this type of
development.

It will interferc GGG - I
Further, the applicant has not posted outside his own house and I query the validity of the notice.
Kindly advise to whom I should write to with further details of the grounds of my objections.

Best

Marios and Kalliopy Georgallides
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and delete this message from your computer. Although we have taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and
attachments are free from any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the recipient
should ensure they are actually virus free.



